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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Samarth – for super sounds

Bella – for great retelling the Christmas story

School Rules Award:

Tyler – for fantastic lining up at the end of playtime

Other News

Please don’t forget that we will be swimming on Monday!

Our Christmas experience assembly will be on Friday 13th at 9:45. We have 
been busy practicing and making a movie of the Nativity story to show you 

when you come! 

Our Year 6 children were very excited about our Winchester Cathedral 
trip today, and were very proud to show the parents and loved ones who 

came all of the songs that they had learned. 

Maths

This week, we have each been working on our individual targets, including our 
number and place value knowledge and our problem solving skills.  

English

This week we have been focussing on the Christmas story, and retelling 
this together. 


